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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee & Medeshamstede Academy’s 10 year anniversary  
 
This year marks a special year, both for our sovereign and our school.  
 
In recognition of the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, and also of Medeshamstede Academy’s 10 year 
anniversary, we plan on hosting a day of celebrations, for our pupils, on Wednesday 25th May. 
 
The children have been busy preparing bunting and drawings for the day, so we can decorate the 
school with their colourful works of art. They are also working on decorating crown designs, which 
they can wear on the day and there will be prizes for the classes with the best crowns. 
 
Our menu for the day has been changed to include picnic style foods to allow pupils and staff to 
come together for a shared “afternoon tea” style lunch, which will take place in our central quad 
playground, or the classes’ own garden / play areas. 
 
The Peterborough Evening Telegraph have been contacted and students and staff are encouraged 
to “dress up” for the day. 
 
On ParentPay, the menu choices have been updated to include:  
 
Cheese sandwich 
Ham sandwich 
 
Pork sausage roll 
Meat free sausage roll 
 
Plain scone with butter and jam  
shortbread 
 
Please help your child choose 1 option for sandwich, 1 option for sausage roll and 1 pudding 
option. Please can we ask that you make your menu choices by close on Friday 13th May 22. 
 
We are really looking forward to a fun filled day of celebrations.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
Mr M Bentham  
Interim Principal  

 

 

Wednesday 04 May 2022 

 


